
January 10, 1989 Mrs. Marina Porter 
Box 220A 
Rockwall, TX 75087 

Dear Mrs. Porter, 

I talked with Harold Weisberg last month and he suggested that I send you a copy of my documentary, "Reasonable Doubt: The Single-Bullet Theory and the Assassination of John F. Kennedy". Enclosed you will find a complimentary copy of the tape along with copies of several reviews that the program received. 
"Reasonable Doubt" was aired on the Arts & Entertainment Cable Network in November 1988 where it received high ratings and critical acclaim. The show analyzes the evidence surrounding the Warren Commission's so-called "single-bullet theory" and draws the conclusion that at least two gunmen were involved in the shooting of the President. 
I am currently working on a follow-up program to "Reasonable Doubt", tentatively titled "Presumed Guilty" (This is also the title of an excellent book by Howard Roffman on which, in part, the show is based.) The new show will examine the Warren Commission's case against Lee Harvey Oswald as the assassin of President Kennedy and will prove two main points: 

1) that Lee Oswald was, from the time of his arrest, presumed to be guilty by the Dallas police, the FBI, the news media, the Warren Commission, and every other investigative agency of the United States government and 

2) that there is no basis in fact or evidence for this assumption. 

I firmly believe that if Lee Oswald had lived to stand trial, that there is no way that he could have been convicted based upon the evidence. In fact, the exact opposite is true. The Warren Commission had evidence which persuasively indicates that Lee Oswald could not have been the assassin. "Presumed Guilty" will, for the first time, objectively analyze all of the evidence in the case against Lee Harvey Oswald. 
I am interested in knowing what you think of "Reasonable Doubt" and of my plans for "Presumed Guilty". Please feel free to contact me or Harold Weisberg if you would like to discuss this further. 

Sincerely yours, 

Chip Selby 
P.O. Box 174 
College Park, MD 20740 
(301) 441-8619 


